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Tēnā koutou katoa & Season’s Greetings, 
 

We have warmly welcomed Patrick’s little sister Pippen this term, Joy and Andy have returned for some 
visits and we welcomed Ada & Bodhi too. 
 

Reward chart 
This terms reward is a marble jar and staff look out for amazing behaviour throughout the afternoon – 
such as tidying up after themselves or doing something nice without being asked. Once the jar of marbles 
is filled all the kids of OSCAR will be rewarded with a marble jar party with yummy food and fun games. 
 

Lately the kids at OSCAR have been loving baking and scavenger hunts. We have made are fudge, 
decorating cookies and rice bubble slice. 
 

PARAGRAPH FROM SUPERVISOR  
This year has been a busy year of being Supervisor with lots of changes going on in the school. We are very 
excited so have the whole hall back which the kids have been highly enjoying with more space to spread 
out and do different activities inside. I have been very grateful to have been Supervisor for these kids for 
the year and getting to know them even more and I can’t wait to have this carry on for next year in 
between my studies as a teacher. 
 

Coming up towards the end of the year we are sadly saying a farewell to a few of the Year 8’s at OSCAR 
including Nathan, Cooper, Wills and Year 7 Rosie. It has been a pleasure knowing these kids and the OSCAR 
staff and children will very much miss them next year. I have been very grateful to see these kids develop 
over the past few years to become the awesome teenagers they are today and I am excited for what the 
future brings for this wonderful group. 

 
T4 Re-enrolment for next year   
Please advise admin@oscarhouse.co.nz if your child will not be 
attending, or you are wishing to change their attendance sessions 
now. As usual, there is a two-week notification period so best to let 
us know now.  
 

Look out for the emails coming soon with information about the end of 
year, Holiday Programme and 2024.  
 

We wish you all a Meri Kirihimete and relaxing, joyful holidays over the festive season.  
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